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Kirra Vanzetti

From: julie bateman 
Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2017 8:25 PM
To: LCSC
Subject: Fire services bill

LCSC@parliament.vic.gov.au
Attention the Fire Services Bill Select Committee.

Dear Committee Members,

I am writing to go to raise some of my concerns about the Fire Services 
Legislation.

I am a 3rd generation CFA Volunteer and have 30years experience.  
I have been Brigade communications officer, group secretary and am 
now 4th Lieutenant of the Dunrobin/Nangeela rural fire brigade. I have 
always been very proud to be a CFA volunteer as have my family from 
my grandfather,father,mother, sisters, and brother. My husband, 
daughter and son are all CFA volunteers as well I guess you could say 
that CFA runs in our veins. 

My concerns are:

I do not understand the need to split the CFA. 
Brigades in rural areas are a great way to get the local community 
together and is a great way to keep an eye on each other and make sure 
that we are all in good spirits. 

Why has there been very little consultation with the volunteers no one 
has bothered to explain any of the Legislation to us and it is very 
disappointing to think that volunteers have been treated in this way. 
Volunteers save the state government a lot of money every year doing 
what we do but we are not important enough to talk too. I feel that the 
Volunteers have been left to fend for themselves. 

With the FRV having control over all staff. 
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